
Netiquette of the Leibniz Institute of European History 

Welcome to the social media channels of the Leibniz Institute of European History (IEG) in 
Mainz. 
Here, we share information about the IEG, our research, activities, and events. We 
appreciate your interest and invite you to join the conversation. 

To ensure respectful interaction, we kindly ask everyone to follow these guidelines: 

• Comments and interaction are encouraged and welcome. Please engage 
respectfully and fairly. 

• Contributions should be polite, factual, and respectful—ideally constructive. 
• Posts containing insults, obscenities, personal attacks, or racist, antisemitic, 

homophobic, or sexist remarks will be deleted or reported to the platform. 
Authors of such content will be blocked. The same applies to posts written in 
vulgar, abusive, or hateful language, or those infringing on the rights or copyrights 
of others. 

• Please cite sources accurately and respect copyright. 
• Handle personal data with care. Respect the privacy and image rights of others. 
• Advertising, spam, and third-party commercial content are not permitted. 

Posts violating this netiquette may be removed by our team. 
In addition, the terms of use of each platform apply. 

We always welcome suggestions and constructive feedback. 

 


